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Attention TCS@ODU Families
We hope that this message finds you all doing well and staying healthy! We know that some of our
families have been directly impacted by the virus and that loved ones are either in the hospital or
recuperating at home. Our prayers and positive thoughts go out to you at this time. Let us know if
there is anything that we can help you with even if it isn’t about school matters! We want to help out in
any way that we can. We know that all of us have at least been indirectly impacted by the virus and
this remote learning has been a challenge. Hopefully this letter addresses some of these most
immediate concerns related to school.  

Our last day of school is Thursday, May 21st.  Most remote learning classes are now focusing
on final projects/papers/presentations and very little new content is now being offered. Students have
between now and May 21st to finish their work for those classes. Teachers are going to be lowering
the percentage of all students’ overall grades for the fourth quarter in order to lessen the impact that
the remote learning environment might have had on students. If students have been working hard
during this time, teachers will make sure that they have every opportunity to earn the highest grade
possible. We expect that students will reach out to their Crew teacher and class teachers if they need
additional time to complete their class work. The semester is almost done and we want to give
students what they need in order to be successful!

Virtual graduation will take place on the 13th of June.  We released details about that day to all
families late last week along with a brief summary video. We want our students to be recognized in
the safest way possible and will be reaching out to them with more details in the coming weeks.  

In order for your student to be re-enrolled for the 2020-21 school year, they must complete the
Annual Student Information Packet. We sent home these packets with the paper extended closure
packets. You can mail those back to 3950 Indianola Ave. 43214. You can also scan them using free
apps such as ‘Cam Scanner’ and email those to office@thecharlesschool.org. In addition, the
forms can be filled out online by following this link: TCS@ODU ASIP 2020-2021.

If you know of anybody that is interested in attending The Charles School we are finalizing our next
year’s cohort and spaces are filling up quickly! Please have them email
collins.5@thecharlesschool.org. To attend our virtual enrollment information session this
Thursday at 5:00PM please e-mail office@thecharlesschool.org.

Our teachers and staff continue to work to support our students and families remotely. If there is more
that we can do for you, please email us at office@thecharleschool.org, or call us at 614-258-8588
and leave a voicemail. We check both inboxes multiple times a day. We will be returning to the
building soon to be there for your in-person concerns including Chromebook returns. Please look for
details about this in the coming weeks as we will have requirements for everyone entering the
building.  

Thank you and stay safe!  
Deans Ingman, Konet, and Rulong

Is Your Student
Returning to TCS@ODU

in the Fall?

Nurses Notes:
Please send in an updated vaccine record
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year. This is required per Ohio Law. 
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If your student is planning on returning to
TCS@ODU next year (2020-2021) please
complete the returning student registration
packet forms, we have made them available
to be filled out online!

Please click on the following
link: TCS@ODU ASIP 2020-2021 to

complete the returning student packet.

We need one packet completed for each
child you have attending TCS@ODU.

Thank you for all of your support. If you
have any questions about these forms,
please email Gail Collins at
collins.5@thecharlesschool.org

Vaccination Requirements for 2020-2021
school year:

all incoming 9-11th graders are
required to have 1 MCV4 vaccine
all incoming 12th graders are required
to have 2 doses of MCV4
vaccine. *only need 1 if first dose was
given on or after the 16th birthday*

If a Prescription medication was left at the
school, a process to retrieve them is being
developed and will be communicated soon.
Please stay safe and healthy!  

TCS@ODU Virtual Enrollment Information Session
Thursday, May 14 at 5:00pm

Do you know someone who might be interested in attending The Charles School at Ohio Dominican
University next school year? Here is an opportunity to learn more about the school!

Please spread the word about our Virtual Enrollment Information Session on Thurs. May 14 at
5:00pm!

If you would like to attend the virtual enrollment information session please e-mail
office@thecharlesschool.org.

When you shop at Kroger, Giant Eagle and/or Amazon you
can help TCS raise money!

Kroger
Go to: www.krogercommunityrewards.com or call 1-800-837-4483 to enroll in the program. If you
enrolled last year you must re-enroll each year to help TCS. Add TCS to your card. You can search
for TCS by name or use our school code: DC649. Shop! Every time you use your Kroger Rewards
Card TCS gets rebates. Kroger totals those rebates and sends TCS a check.

Giant Eagle
Go to: https://www.gianteagle.com/schools/apples-for-students to sign up online or by calling 1-
800-474-4777. Add TCS to your card. Our school ID number is 5443. Shop! Every time you use your
Giant Eagle Advantage Card TCS earns educational rewards.

You shop. Amazon gives to The Charles School!
When you make a purchase on Amazon Smile they will now donate 0.5% of your total purchase to
The Charles School. Go to http://smile.amazon.com/ch/20-2744006 to start shopping!
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